
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A big THANK YOU to everyone that dressed in ‘something spotty’ last Friday and donated money 

for Children in Need. The money raised will go towards helping children all over the UK thrive 

and be the best that they can be! 

FAMILY FUND - You will have received an email regarding this year’s 

family fund. If you have not please let us know 

 

 
 

In this week’s assembly children 
learned that: 

 
 God gives us all great gifts. 

 
 God wants us to know his 

love for us. 
 

 We can love God back by 
using our gifts by showing 
love to others. 

 



   

This year we are running a Food & Essentials Drive 

for Manna Day Centre. We will be collecting items 

from Monday 4th December. If you would like to 

donate please send items to school with your child. 

Many thanks. 

 

 

Tuesday 19th December 

There will be 2 tickets allocated per family and 
will be available to purchase for £1 a ticket via 
the app from next week. There will be an AM 

and a PM performance. Timings to be 
confirmed. Please note we will not be able to 

accommodate push chairs due to space.  

Friday treats!  
 

Thank you to the FOSJ for Friday’s hotdogs and hot 

chocolate! Afterschool treats will be running every 

Friday until Christmas break. Please bear in mind 

this is manned by volunteers so be patient if there 

is a queue or you have to wait for your goodies. If 

you would like to volunteer please email  

fosj@st-john.southwark.sch.uk. 

For their half-term R.E. homework, children were 

asked to make a poster of one of the Catholic 

Virtues. Here is a selection of some of their 

amazing work on display in the school. 

Have a look at more posters on our 

Instagram…(@stjohnscatholicprimaryschool) 
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